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UT SOUTHWESTERN FACULTY RECEIVE HONORS 

DALLAS - September 26, 1998 - Six faculty members from UT Southwestern Medical Center 
at Dallas were recognized recently for outstanding achievement in their fields : 

Dr. Susan Cox has been appointed assistant dean for professional education at UT 
Southwestern Medical Center. Cox, an associate professor of obstetrics and gynecology, also 
serves as medical director of the high-risk pregnancy unit at Parkland Memorial Hospital and will 
oversee UT Southwestern's expanding continuing education program for health-care 
professionals in her new position. 

Dr. James McCulley, chairman of ophthalmology at UT Southwestern Medical Center, 
has been appointed to the Accreditation Council for Graduate Medical Education standing panel 
for accreditation appeals in the specialty of ophthalmology. He will serve on the panel for a 
maximum of six years. 

Dr. Rod Rohrich, chairman of plastic surgery at UT Southwestern Medical Center, has 
been named co-editor of Plastic and Reconstructive Surge1y, the journal of the American Society 
ofPlastic and Reconstructive Surgeons and the official organ of the American Association of 
Plastic Surgeons. It is the most prestigious plastic surgery journal and has more than 15,000 
readers monthly. Rohrich is also holder of the Crystal Charity Ball Distinguished Chair in Plastic 
Surgery. 

Dr. Sridevi Devaraj, pathology instructor at UT Southwestern Medical Center, was 
honored with the National Academy of Clinical Biochemistry' s 1998 George Grannis Award for 
an outstanding scientific or clinical report. 

Dr. Richard Lange, associate professor of internal medicine at UT Southwestern 
Medical Center, received an Award ofMerit from the American Heart Association, recognizing 
his exceptional level of personal commitment to the association's Dallas division. 

Dr. James O'Malley, staffveterinarian at UT Southwestern Medical Center, has been 
certified as a Diplomat of the American College of Laboratory Animal Medicine. The 
membership of this body consists ofveterinarians who provide specialized veterinary medical 
care and research support for laboratory animals in academic, governmental and private research 
organizations. 
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